
Dear Vic: 

RICHARD M. NIXON 
P. 0. BOX 1968 

TIMES SQUARE STATION 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036 

August 2, 1968 

Pat and I would like you to 
have this first-off-the press copy of 
our 1968 Yearbook. 

in words and pictures, 
my life from my 
family life 

It tells, 
the complete story 
earliest years and our 
together. 

Of importance, I think, the 
Yearbook also serves as an omnibus of 
my writings on and answers to the major 
issues of our times in this Presidential 
election year, 1968. 

With best personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Oregon Delegation 
Miami Beach, Florida 


